
Manhattan Coin Club Meeting 
September 11, 2012 

 
Meeting called to order by President Chuck with 24 members in attendance. No new 
attendees. 
 

Doyle talked about an upcoming coin auction, Saturday, September 22, 2012 at 10:00 AM - 
Windom, KS. Doyle said that at a previous auction in Emporia a full set of Morgan dollars 
went for $19,000 while another set in the same auction was broken up and only made 
$10,000. 

 
Dave gave a Treasurer's report. We have $1,105 in checking, $219 in petty cash, and $400 
in Life Memberships. 

 
Matt had no report on the web site. 
 
Nominations were held and the following were nominated: 

 
President – Matt 
Vice-President – Zeke 

Newsletter  - Chuck 
Librarian – Guy 
ANA Representative – Guy 
Coin Show Chair – Chris 

 
Nominations were closed and the slate elected unanimously. 
 
The following is the tentative program schedule for the next year: 

 
9-Oct-12 Alternate Collections 
13-Nov-12 Gold and Silver as an Investment 

11-Dec-12 Christmas Potluck Party 
8-Jan-13 Allen - Metal Detecting 
12-Feb-13 Love Tokens 
12-Mar-13 Tom - Grading Silver Dollars 

9-Apr-13 Mystery Grader 
14-May-13 Jess - World Coins 
11-Jun-13 Guy - Essential References for the Collector 

9-Jul-13 Picnic 
13-Aug-13 Civil War Money 
10-Sep-13 Elections 
 

Following the silent auction and door prize drawing the meeting was adjourned. 
=========================================================
========== 
 

Much thanks to our former newsletter editor Ray who has set a very high standard that I 
hope I can follow. 


